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To Whom it May Concern, 
I would like to express my concerns over the treatment of greyhounds within the industry. I have read 
the submission of Animal Liberation ( submission number 12) and would like to support this 
submission. The treatment of these dogs is mostly inhumane, especially when they lack performance 
and it is programs like GAP that need to clean up the mess. 


